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I have drafted this differently than what is currently found for Class A bear licenses
in s. 29.184 (6) (b) and (c).  Under those provisions, one can apply for a preference point
or a license.  However, if one applies for a license and is selected, current law is silent
on what happens if one does not elect to receive the license.  Under this bill, I have
included a provision stating that even if one applies for the permit (instead of for a
preference point) and is selected, one may decline the permit and receive a preference
point instead.  Please review carefully and let me know if you want any changes.

I have included a delayed effective date to allow DNR administratively to implement
the changes required by this bill.  I tried to time the effective date to when applications
are currently required for these types of permits.
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